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Butter Cookies

• Butter
• Sugar
• Egg
• Vanilla
• ...and more!

Ingredients Include:

Image and other great recipes courtesy of Food.com

Winter is here and we hope this brings you some cheer. Here is a winter recipe that 
you can make with your family for a sweet dessert.

Read the other ingredients and directions here.
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Medicaid or Medicare in My Practice
Watch the free video webinar here. And check out all of the videos in our
Credentialing Education Series.

Knowledge Center

Preparing for Payor Enrollment with 1st Credentialing
Watch the free video webinar here. And check out all of the videos in our
Credentialing Education Series.

Knowledge Center

Navigating CAQH with 1st Credentialing
Watch the free video webinar here. And check out all of the videos in our
Credentialing Education Series.
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Heidi Henderson

Note From Heidi
The start or end of a new year brings on the feeling of gratitude. That is how I feel this 
month about all of you and my staff. I am extremely grateful to work with all of you 
and to provide a necessary service with transparency and communication in mind. 
There is always room for improvement in any process and our commitment to you is 
that we are dedicated to your projects and your credentialing success.

As usual, 2021 year has flown by! I am excited for 2022. We start it off with a bang 
by attending two conferences. AAOE is the largest Orthopedic convention and we will 
be an exhibitor this year in Chicago this coming April. TIPAAA is a large IPA conference 
and we will also have a booth for their March meeting in Orlando. If you are planning 
to attend either of these conferences, please stop by and say hello!

Happy Holidays and a very Happy New Year to you!

Heidi Henderson
Founder/Principal, 1st Credentialing

WINTER 2022 NEWSLETTER

https://calendly.com/Hali1stCredentialing/30min
https://youtu.be/L-v6eZQHUYI
https://1stcredentialing.com/education/videos/
https://1stcredentialing.com/education/videos/
https://1stcredentialing.com/education/videos/
https://youtu.be/sWOqxEVfGyA
https://youtu.be/LyIoGj_rRVg
https://www.food.com/
https://www.food.com/recipe/the-bestest-butter-cookies-rolled-26456
https://www.facebook.com/1stCredentialing
https://twitter.com/1stAssistant
https://www.1stcredentialing.com/blog/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/1st-assistant-credentialing-services
https://www.facebook.com/1stCredentialing
https://twitter.com/1stAssistant
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eJ1j_tpSEas
https://www.1stcredentialing.com/blog/



